
MEPA General Meeting 1/19/2023 

 

Welcome and call to order at 6:35pm – Yanira Govan 

Yanira Govan and Lauren Susman welcomed parents, reviewed membership & Macy’s trip 

forms that were handed out and introduced Terri Jo Fox, our Travel Consultant from BRT.  

Terri Jo reviewed the NYC Macys Trip itinerary for band members, payment schedule, trip 

insurance and how to register in detail via Zoom.  

Mr. Steve Rivero spoke regarding the current and upcoming marching season and the 2023 

Macy’s Thanksgiving Day Parade and trip. He shared some of the amazing experiences from 

the London New Year’s Day Parade trip last month. 

Refer to meeting presentation posted on the Band App for additional details.  

 


